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New adult mental health site opens in 
Northam  
 

• Northam Head to Health, evolving to Northam Medicare Mental Health Centre later 
this year, has opened its doors. 

• Head to Health offers a walk-in service providing advice, support and, if needed, 
assessment and treatment for people 18 years and over experiencing emotional 
and psychological distress.   

• The site is located at 133 Fitzgerald Street East, Northam. 
 
Northam Head to Health, evolving to Northam Medicare Mental Health Centre later this year, 
has opened its doors, offering free advice, support and, if needed, assessment and treatment 
for people with stress, anxiety and other mental health challenges. 
 
As the lead agency, Holyoake has worked closely with the local community and health 
services over the last two months to ensure the new service meets their needs and is well 
integrated into existing health and social service networks in the Wheatbelt.  
 
This new site is part of a wider range of services funded by the Australian Government 
available to the community including the Head to Health Phone Service 1800 595 212, Head 
to Health sites, and Head to Health website.  
 
In WA, Midland Head to Health opened in 2022 while sites in Armadale, Gosnells and 
Mirrabooka opened in 2023. 
 
More information, including how to access the service and opening hours, is available here. 
 
This activity has been made possible through funding provided by the Australian Government 
under the PHN Program. 
 
Head to Health evolving to become Medicare Mental Health Centres 
 
Head to Health sites are evolving to provide access to even more mental health services for 
the community, as they transition to become Medicare Mental Health Centres by the end of 
2024. 
 
When the transition to Medicare Mental Health Centres takes place, the centres will be able 
to provide access to care for people with more complex mental health needs than they do 
currently.  
 
The Australian Government is providing more funding to ensure people who need it can 
receive the care they need from a range of mental health professionals, including 
psychologists and psychiatrists. 
 
ENDS 

https://www.wapha.org.au/northam-head-to-health/
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About Us: WA Primary Health Alliance shapes, strengthens and sustains primary health care 
through partnerships and strategies that improve people’s access and health outcomes. As 
the operator of WA’s three Primary Health Networks – part of the Australian Government 
national PHN program – we help communities and people most at risk of poor health to get 
better access to care closer to home. We achieve this by supporting general practice to 
deliver the highest quality patient care, funding local primary health care services based on 
community needs and connecting local services to simplify the health care system. Along with 
our strong partnerships, our statewide structure allows us to deliver better health, together 
for the benefit of the WA community. For more information, visit www.wapha.org.au   
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